
News story: Autumn Budget 2018 date
confirmed

The Chancellor of the Exchequer, Philip Hammond, has announced that the
Budget will take place on 29 October.

This will set out the government’s plan to build a stronger, more prosperous
economy, building on the recent Spring Statement and last year’s Budget.
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